
To whom it may concern: 

I hereby declare that I have carefully read  the paper by Mauro Bortolotti entitled “The magnetic 

challenge against gastroesophageal reflux” and have made the corrections and improvements that I 

deemed necessary. In my opinion, the language is now of a good standard.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

Henry Monaco BA (Hons) 

 

English Language Consultant 

Bologna, Italy  

8th October 2021 

h.monaco@libero.it 

 

 


